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th
 July 2018 

 
 

JUNIOR VICE PRESIDENT 

 
Dear Secretary/Delegate 
 

Please put this letter onto your Notice board 

 
To date I have not had any one enquiring about the above Position, there are Job Descriptions 
available, for all the positions up to being President. There is an allowance given to help with 
the expenditure, although I have to add it does not cover everything. 
 
The person needs to be able to give a great amount of Time to the KCBA, as you see looking 
at our Fixtures for a season, and the President’s Team cover every event. 
 
It gives the opportunity of travelling into other Counties, meeting new bowlers and generally 
having a very interesting experience. 
 
In the first instance please contact me, and I will endeavour to cover what is required, and will 
send “Job descriptions”  
 
The County Executive Committee are all Club Bowlers, very approachable, and helpful 
 
I do know a number of Counties are finding it very difficult to find players willing to undertake 
these tasks, don’t let Kent be one of them. 

 
You would need to be nominated by your Club and seconded by another, but in the first 
instance please contact me, I will be at Leamington for the Championships, my e-mail address 
is at the top of this letter and in the Year Book 
 
Thank you 
 
Joy Burton 
Hon. Secretary (Ladies)   
Kent County Bowling Association 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


